
MHSAA Board Meeting 
Minutes of October 12, 2021 

 
The Madison High School Alumni Association (MHSAA) held its 5th Board Meeting of 2021 
on October 12th on Zoom. The meeting was called to order by President Rick Pharris 
(MHS ’75). Also present were Vice-President Roy Jones (MHS ’67), Secretary Jerry Armour 
(MHS ’66), Treasurer Gale Andrews (MHS ’71), Tim Watrous and Bob Smith.  
 
Treasurer’s Report: 
Treasurer Gale Andrews made the report. 
 
New Business: Exploration of the Establishment of a Trust. 
It was decided that a Trust would not be feasible for MHSAA at this time.  We all agree not 
to send any of our memorabilia to Hunters Lane High School. 
 
Alumni Room: 
It was agreed that no one should be in the Alumni Room without a Board Member 
present. Also it was decided to look into taking inventory of all memorabilia in Alumni 
Room. 
 
Election of Officers: 
The following were elected: 
 
Rick Pharris – President 
Roy Jones – Vice President 
Jerry Armour – Secretary 
Gale Andrews – Treasurer 
 
Respectfully submitted: 
 
Gale Andrews (MHS ’71), 
MHSAA Acting Secretary 
 


